
  
  

January 7, 2021  
  
7-Eleven Customer Relations 
Email: 7-11custrel@7-11.com 
  
  
Dear 7-Eleven,   
  
On behalf of the Board of Education and the staff and students at West Vancouver Schools, I would like to 
say thank you for your donation of masks.    
  
We greatly appreciate 7-11’s contributions and commend your community spirit! The impact will be felt 
across our entire district of over 7000 students.   
 
Best wishes to your team in the New Year.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Ms. Carolyn Broady,  
Board Chair, West Vancouver Schools  
  
 


